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Comments: I feel that e-bikes are a danger to the unmotorized trails and should not not be allowed.  An electric

motor does not emit enough noise to be heard in a proper amount of time to be able to move out of the way.  A

lot of the trails have such hills and turns that a bike moving at speeds that e-bikes will attain will make them a

danger to both pedestrians and horses as well as the e-bike rider since he would not have proper visual distance

for the speed.  I hike the trails with my grandchildren and feel that e-bikes on the trail would endanger us.


